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Opening of School

Following on from yesterday’s briefing, where we were told schools could possibly open from 1st June for children in Reception and Year 1, I would like to advise you the staff and I have been working on initial plans for reopening and are currently waiting on further detailed guidance to firm up plans so that children and staff can operate safely in school whilst Covid19 continues to present a risk to everyone.  As you can imagine, there are many things to consider and plan for.  As soon as a firm date has been given when schools will definitely return this information will be shared with you.
As you are all aware schools could possible return for certain year groups, and in yesterday’s briefing Year 4 children were not mentioned.  I know the local authority have raised this issue with the DfE.  I hope there is more guidance soon.

I am aware that some workers have been told to return to work and this will present challenges to everyone, especially with child care.  Children must be kept at home to protect them from the virus, as the guidance states.  This is to continue to protect everyone; children and staff. If anyone has any particular problems that they need to discuss with relation to child care, then please contact me. 
Home to School Transport “Listening Session”

The home to school transport team is conducting a review of the existing policies and contracting arrangements and wants to hear feedback from parents, children, young people and schools.  We will use this information to propose changes which will then go out to public consultation later this year.  Due to the pandemic, these sessions will need to be virtual and we can only accommodate 6 parents at each session.  Should all of the scheduled sessions fill up, we will set up additional dates.  Please select one of the following Virtual Meeting dates by emailing fyis@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk:
· 13 May 2020 - 1.30 pm to 3.30 pm

· 14 May 2020 – 1.00 pm to 3.00 pm

· 15 May 2020 - 10.30 am to 12.30 pm

· 18 May 2020 - 10.30 am to 12.30 pm

· 19 May 2020 – 10.00 am to 12.00 pm

· 20 May 2020 - 10.00 am to 12.00 pm

· 21 May 2020 - 1.00 pm to 3.00 pm

· 22 May 2020 - 10.00 am to 12.00 pm

A response email will then be sent to you by way of confirmation, together with joining instructions.

Miss Godwin

Head Teacher
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“We believe in our children”
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